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Most of the website activity over the last two months has been the normal early 
season flood of information. 
 
- All the new 2014 Registration documents have been posted and linked. 

 
- Terri Marlin is posting meet announcements as soon as they are received and have 

been reviewed by the Technical Committee. 
 
- Updated Officials Training documents have been posted for the Officials 

Committee.  The schedule of PVS Officials Clinics has been kept up-to-date. 
 
- Issue one of the General Chair’s Newsletter has been posted. 

 
Based on some ideas I got from attending the USAS Convention, the following two 
changes were made to the website. 
 
- Information was presented that more visitors to the website are non-members 

than members.  So, a prominent “Find a PVS Team” button was added to the 
home page. 

 
- I opened a PVS Twitter account (@PVSwimming).  Any tweets to this account will 

also be posted on the PVS Facebook page. 
 
 
 
 
Comments and suggestions are always welcome. 
 
         Tim Husson 
         webmaster@pvswim.org 
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